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Dear Senators,

I am emailing this submission in response to senator Rob Pyne’s second
 abortion bill.
I and my family are strongly opposed to this bill and feel that the said bill allows for abortion
 until birth for viable babies and removes protection for Queensland women and babies.

Yours Sincerely

John Cantarella
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